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After donating to 115 people at Thanksgiving, the Sidney Food 

Cupboard is running bare and needs your help to restock it  

with any non-perishable foods. 

The VVT is also collecting toys and clothing for needy children for the Second 

Baptist Church.  The items they asked Santa for are listed in the newsletter and on the 

colorful gift tags hanging in the office next to the popcorn maker.  If you want to buy 

something, please take a tag and tape it to your gift.  Wrapping not required.   

Your donations helped many people have a Happy Thanksgiving.  Please give once 

more to help the poor adults and children of Sidney have a Merry Christmas.  Thank you! 

 

P.S. Giving makes you look good and feel good. 

 

XAG Christmas Toy,Clothing, 

December 5 

to  

December 

14 


